
BACK TO SCHOOL 2019 

OFFICE NATIONAL HOBART 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Office National will be selling all your Back to School requirements of textbooks and 
stationery at the Royal Hobart Show Grounds, Grandstand Hall from: Monday 7th January to 
Wednesday 6th February 2019. 

Opening times are: 
MONDAY TO FRIDAY 10am to 4pm SATURDAY 10am to 2pm. Late night trade Thursday 24th 
and 31st January 6pm to 9pm. Closed Public Holidays Saturday 26th and Monday 28th Jan. 
Office National has internet ordering available, with $9.95 Postage within Tasmania (no PO 
Boxes) which commences 12th December, and closes 30th January 2019. To order online 
please go to: 

https://booklist.officebrands.com.au/hobart/mount-carmel-college/ 

Access Code   MTCAR 
Complete students’ details, select Student Year, review your requirements, add any 
additional items and proceed to checkout. Payment is by ZipPay, PayPal, Visa or 
MasterCard.  Once you receive an email advising your order has been completed please 
allow 7-10 business days for delivery. Any backorders will be sent to your home if stock is 
received prior to the start of the school year or to your school after the start of the school 
year.  Any problems with your order, please notify us within seven days.  
Booklist prices will only apply at the Showgrounds and internet ordering for the dates listed 
above.  

Office National Hobart is committed to helping our environment and as such we are plastic 
bag free at the Showgrounds. Please bring your own re-usable bags. Limited boxes will be 
available.  

From Tuesday 12th February all back to school stock will be available at Office National 
Hobart, 14 Farley Street Glenorchy (Hazell Bros building ground floor).  
Opening times 8 am – 5 pm Monday – Friday. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Donna 

Donna Walker  
Education Manager 
Office National Hobart 
Phone 6272 3111 
Mobile 0408 135 186 
Email donna@officenationalhobart.com.au 

https://booklist.officebrands.com.au/hobart/mount-carmel-college/

